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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Alan Danskin, BL representative 
 
Subject: Internationalization and RDA Appendix A 

Capitalization: Discussion Paper 
 
  
 
The British Library thanks CCC for this discussion paper, which provides 
a clear analysis of the issues with Appendix A and identifies lines of 
further enquiry for resolution of the issues.  
 
The Library welcomes CCC's offer to lead a Working Group on this issue. 
 
 


